PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE
Telephone: 01282 864607
www.primet.lancs.sch.uk Primary School

12" May 2021

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodie

Dear Parents and Carers,

As the end of the school year nears and our Year 6 class prepares to move on to High School, Year 6 pupils are
being given the opportunity to buy a Leavers’ Hoodie in Primet Primary blue. This will include the school logo
and their initials on the front, and their name and the names of their class mates on the reverse.

Attached to this letter is the size guide. Please measure your child using the information provided.
Please note that hoodies are custom made-to-order and we cannot accept returns for incorrect size choice.

The cost of the hoodie will depend on the number of families that confirm they will be buying a hoodie. The
hoodies will cost no more than £22.99. School will accept cash or cheques, payable to Primet Primary School.

Please complete the reply slip below returning it no later than Monday 17" May 2021 with a deposit
of £5.00. Final payment must be made by Wednesday 26" May 2021. We will notify parents when the hoodies
are available to collect.

Regards,
W

Mrs L. Witts

School Business Manager

Child’s Name:

I would like to buy a hoodie for my child at a cost of no more than £22.99. ()
I do not wish to buy a hoodie for my child. D

I enclose a non-refundable deposit of £5 and will complete the payment D
by Wednesdsay 26th May 2021.

I enclose full payment of £22.99. D

Parent or Carer’s name: Signature:
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Measurements are in inches.

Measurements are based on expected size after a 30 degree wash.
ltem is unisex, so guys may want to go for a larger size - just in case!
Chlid size hoodies do not feature drawcords.

We all come in different shapes and sizes - particularly children and teenagers! Please make sure
everybody chooses their garment sizes based on the measurements above. If in doubt, we find it's
best to take out another well-fitting item of clothing and measure this to compare. And, if the wearer
is still growing, it's generally better to have an item that is slightly too big than'slightly too small.

As all items are custom made-to-order, we cannot accept returns for incorrect size choices.




